
Rules Committee, 

Congressmen,  

I live in Oregon, a small state that rarely gets noticed in national elections. I find it disconcerting that 

all presidential candidates pick the issues that the "swing states" care about, they campaign there, 

and our issues are left out. It seems that a small number of people really get heard. I want to be part 

of our democracy. Please put this bill to the test. The president is to serve us all, not just those 

states where the electorate is evenly divided. Winner take all is not the right spirit for a democracy.  

Sincerely,  

Judy Riggs 

Judith Riggs  
shibajudy@comcast.net  
2904 NW Angelica Drive  
Corvallis, Oregon 97330 
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